
 
 
 

City of Kaukauna 
Grease Trap Inspections Summary Report 

December 31, 2015 
 

Sites Requiring Grease Trap Installation  
 
Dick’s Drive In (Installing 12/15 
 
 
Summary of Site Visits & Correspondence: 
 
Dick’s Drive In:  Dicks Drive in was scheduled to have their trap installed on December 
29th.  At the time this is written, we have not confirmed the installation. 
 
Linda and Logan’s Restaurant:  We stopped by the former Plum Hill Restaurant on 
12/3, 12/8 and 12/29 and they have not yet opened.   
 
Motomart:  On December 8, 2015, we stopped by the Motomart on Crooks Ave (Former 
Express) to explain the FOG Program to the new management.  They retained a 
contractor and had the trap pumped immediately after out visit. 
 
 
Reminder Letters to Send: 
Bachelors Bar and Grill 
Badger Quick Stop 
McDonalds 
St. Aloysius Church 
Subway 
 
Site Visits: 
Arbys 
Electa Quinney School 
Hilltop Bakery 
Kaukauna Coffee and Tea 
Papa Murphy’s Pizza 
Former Plum Hill Café (Reopened) 
Tanner Elementary 


